
GCU has updated its COVID-19 web page with additional information related to the fall semester. New 

FAQs provide greater detail on some of the plans and preparations for the fall, including social activities, 

Chapel, intramurals, orientation, classroom instruction, academic support systems, outreach efforts, 

fitness centers, swimming pools, sanitation procedures, mental health services and the status of COVID-

19 in Arizona. 

Our intent is to be transparent and provide students and families with as much information as possible 

so they can make the best decisions as it relates to their personal circumstances.  

Please review the FAQs. If you have further questions, please contact your university counselor. 

 

 

https://www.gcu.edu/coronavirus-disease-2019-information

